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Objection

Park Hall is a grade 2 listed building in the Aislaby Conservation Area.

The changes to the conservatory are considered acceptable towards the listed building. The Belvedere has been
changed to replicate the previous historic one, however, from the plans it appears to be double glazing. As
agreed on site, this is a very unusual feature and so would need to replicate the previous as much as possible, to
prevent it from looking irregular. We can understand why single glazing will not be suitable for energy
efficiency standards and so slim line double glazing would be the next option.

Double glazing creates a ‘glossy/mirrored’ finish and so as with most listed buildings, is not suitable.
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